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	PROPOSAL: Dexter Streetscape Project


	OUTREACH DETAILS: Join City of Detroit staff for an In-Person Community Meeting 
Thursday, July 28, 2022, 6 p.m.
13500 Dexter Avenue, Detroit, MI 48238

	ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY: The City of Detroit Department of Public Works is making improvements to Dexter between Davison and Webb. The total estimated design and construction costs of this project is approximately $10 million. The streetscape will include lighting, sidewalk improvements, traffic calming, utility work, landscaping, signage, pavement markings and site furnishings, anticipated to begin in May 2023 to be completed November 2023. 
	ONLINE FEEDBACK: Send feedback to:

Irvin Wyche, Design Urban Planner, Department of Public Works

irvin.wyche@detroitmi.gov


